
 

 
  THE BRITISH SCHOOL OF KUWAIT 

MIDDLE PHASE WINTER UNIFORM 
 
Summer 2017 
 

Dear Parents 
 

At The British School of Kuwait (BSK) our uniform and standards of personal appearance have evolved 
over the years to support our educational values, and to contribute to the development of community 
spirit and pride 
 

The uniform specifications and standards of appearance from www.bsk.edu.kw/uniform have been 
summarised below. All uniform items marked ‘BSK’ below must be purchased from the Royal Scot. 
 

MP Winter Uniform - Boys 
 

 BSK lilac long-sleeved shirt with logo 

 BSK striped tie 

 BSK purple blazer 

 BSK grey trousers 

 BSK grey socks with purple stripes 

 Well polished formal black leather shoes (not with sports-style soles or stitching) 

 BSK student identification badge 

 OPTIONAL - BSK grey pullover 
 

MP Winter Uniform - Girls 
 

 BSK long-sleeved blouse 

 BSK striped tie 

 BSK purple blazer 

 BSK grey A-line skirt (long enough to cover the knee) 

 BSK thick grey tights or BSK thick black tights (not socks) 

 Well polished formal black low-heeled leather shoes (not with sports-style soles or stitching) 

 Plain black or purple hair accessories 

 BSK student identification badge 

 OPTIONAL - BSK grey pullover and BSK grey hijab with purple edging 
 

Students are encouraged to show their pride in their House by wearing a BSK House flag badge. 
 

Boys’ hair may not be too long (covering the eyebrows or below the top of the shirt collar) or too short 
(below a Number 3 cut). Boys may have a neatly trimmed moustache but may not have any other facial 
hair or noticeable stubble. Sideburns should not be unduly long or styled. 
 

Girls who have long hair must use a hairband or tie it back so it does not cover their face. 
 

Students may not dye their hair or use hair gel, cream, mousse or oil. Students may not wear their hair 
in any untidy or eccentric styles. In particular, boys’ hair may not be worn in mohawk, fauxhawk, quiff or 
rattail styles. Lines or shapes may not be shaved into hair or eyebrows. 
 

Neither boys nor girls may wear jewellery or any other accessories, the only exceptions being 
wristwatches and that girls may wear one small, plain gold or silver ear-stud in the lobe of each ear. 
 

We hope that these points of clarification are useful to you. 
 

Yours sincerely 

   
 

Mr Sylvain Kerzerho 
Middle Phase Coordinator 

    Mr Nicholas Smith 
    Head Teacher 

 


